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Presenters Agenda

Renee Stainrod
Manager, Community & Public Relations
21st Century School Buildings Program

Ivy McNeill
Coordinator, Community & Public Relations
21st Century School Buildings Program

Dawn Sanders
Project Manager
Maryland Stadium Authority

• Construction Schedule

• Site Logistics

• Northwood Renderings

• Questions

Northwood ES │Construction Update Meeting │June 17, 2020

Overview Introductions and Agenda
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Construction Construction Schedule

Schedule Breakdown

Time Frame Activity

Late July/Early August 2020 Construction to begin

December 2021 Construction of the building to end

January 2022 Kids move-in

January 2022 Demolition of existing building to 

begin

Late March/ Early April Demolition of existing 

building/completion of sitework to 

end
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Construction Site Logistics
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Design Main Entrance Rendering
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Design Cafeteria Rendering 
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Design Media Center Rendering
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Design Community Center Courts Rendering

Northwood ES │Construction Update Meeting │June 17, 2020



9Northwood ES │Construction Update Meeting │June 17, 2020

Questions?

21st Century School Buildings Program Office 
(443) 642-4600

www.baltimore21stcenturyschools.org

Renee Stainrod
Manager, Community & Public Relations

rastainrod@bcps.k12.md.us

Ivy McNeill
Coordinator, Community & Public Relations

IDMcNeill01@bcps.k12.md.us
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21st Century School Buildings Program
Baltimore City Public Schools
200 East North Avenue Room 407-B
Baltimore MD 21202
(443) 642-4600

Dorothy Hellman
Executive Director, 21st Century Buildings Program
Baltimore City Public Schools

Gary McGuigan
Executive Vice President, Capital Development Division
Maryland Stadium Authority

Robert Gorrell
Executive Director, Public School Construction Program
State of Maryland

www.baltimore21stcenturyschools.org

Thank You.

This presentation was brought to 
you by the 21st Century School 
Buildings Program.


